
 

 

Worship Service News 
 

Outdoor worship services will be held at 10:00 am on August 8 and 15. After the 15th, there will be a break in 

worship services while our Minister takes a well-deserved vacation.  Plans are to resume services on September 
12 in our church building, at which time Communion will be served. More information will be sent out by 
email later this month or early September with an update on plans for worship services with 
consideration of the current Provincial Public Health Orders for indoor gathering requirements such as 
capacity limits, physical distancing and the need for masks.  

 

Fundraising News 
 

A yard sale will be held at Little Britain United Church in September. Please 

consider setting aside some gently used items for donation to this annual event. 

More information on the date, times and collection of donations will be provided 

in early September.  

 

New Church Roof 
 

Check out the picture above featuring the new church roof! Special thanks to Caring for the Space Team: 

John Verhoeven, Pete Slobodian, Judy Rekrut, Tom Greenham and Luquitas De Boer for their work on this 

important project.  
 

Little Britain United Church was successful in receiving the Manitoba Heritage Resources Conservation 

Grant of $22,360 as a contribution towards half of the roof restoration costs.  
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The church also received $20,000 in Bridge Grant funding from the provincial government to help 

alleviate financial pressures. This assistance was provided to eligible businesses and organizations that 

were required to fully close their premises to the public as a result of Manitoba COVID-19 Prevention 

Orders. 

 

 

Correction to July 2021 Newsletter – Affirming News 
 

There was an error in the spelling of Charlie Johnston and parents, Mildred and Stan Johnston’s surname. 

Our apologies for this error.  
 

Charlie was one of the artists involved in the mural located at 260 Superior Avenue in Selkirk.  

  

 

July 30 Storm Update 

 

The new roof fared well during the July 

30 wind and rainstorm that hit the area. 

However, we lost some trees in the 

cemetery area and the fallen branches 

resulted in some damage to a few of 

the grave stones. It is expected there 

will be coverage for this damage under 

the church’s insurance policy.  

 

Thanks to Susan and Pete Slobodian for 

these photos and helping with the 

clean-up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


